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• Toot Hill School always visits the “Big Bang Fair” 

which is the UK’s largest celebration of  Science, 

Technology, Engineering & Maths (STEM)

• This year of  course, the event was cancelled! 

• However, instead, on Tuesday 14th July, they are 

Live Streaming a similar STEM Event Called “Big 

Bang Digital”

• This is a brilliant opportunity for all Toot Hill 

students to experience some fo the amazing STEM 

experiences from the comfort of  your home
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• If  you’re looking at this before Tuesday 14th

July then, by all means, click the link HERE to 

see what’s going to happening on the day

• On Tuesday 14th July then it would be great if  

everyone would click the link to watch the 

live streams and get involved in the 

interactive polls, live Q&A sessions and 
activities which go along with the broadcast.

https://www.digitalbigbang.co.uk/
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